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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Saturday, December 04, 2021 6:46 PM

To: L B; Clerk's Department

Subject: RE: Cannabis Dispensary

Hi Lisa and Mathias. Thank you so much for taking the time to write to us. Public input is essential to our process. With 

appreciation , Jane 

 

Jane E. Veron 

Mayor 

Village of Scarsdale 

mayor@scarsdale.com 

Follow me @mayorjaneveron 

 

 

 

From: L B <bostrom64@gmail.com>  

Sent: Friday, November 26, 2021 4:42 PM 

To: Mayor <mayor@scarsdale.com>; Clerk's Department <clerk@scarsdale.com> 

Subject: Cannabis Dispensary 

 

CAUTION: External sender. 

Dear Mayor Veron:   

 

I understand that you are taking public comment regarding the upcoming vote on allowing a cannabis 

dispensary in Scarsdale. We are both against opting-in to the program. We do not want a dispensary in 

Scarsdale. 

 

Thank you. 

                                     Lisa and Mathias Bostrom 

                                      64 Bradford Rd. 


